
 
BAPTISM  Congratulations to George Hopcroft-Curwen, who will be baptised in 
our Church this Sunday (Private baptism). Please pray for George, whom we 
welcome into our parish community, and his family.  
 
ASPERGES  This is the rite of sprinkling the altar, clergy and congregation with 
Holy Water before Sunday Mass. It will be conducted this weekend to mark the 
restoration of the use of Holy Water - see review of Covid guidelines below.  Fr 
Daley will bless the water and then sprinkle the congregation, using the aspergillum 
(brush or small handled perforated container). 
 
QUARANT’ORE FRIDAY 25TH UNTIL SUNDAY 27TH FEBRUARY Come 
and savour the silence of Our Lord’s Presence. The Church will remain open day 
and night for visits to the Blessed Sacrament and for private prayer. The altar will be 
awash with candles and flowers, and there will be prayer material available. Whether 
you want to call in for five minutes or spend a whole hour before the Lord, you are 
most welcome. See poster for more details. 
 
PALMS  The ashes used in the liturgy on Ash Wednesday are traditionally made 
from the palms used on Palm Sunday the previous year.  If you have palms at 
home, which could be burnt for this Ash Wednesday, 2nd March, please could you 
bring them to Church during the week before. There is a basket available.  
 
CATHOLIC PIC  February’s edition is at the back of Church.  
 
REVIEW OF COVID GUIDLEINES In light of the changing government 
regulations, the Archdiocese have reviewed their guidelines for collective worship, 
following advice from the Bishops Conference of England and Wales as follows: 
face coverings are strongly recommended in Church, Holy Communion will remain 
under one kind; Holy water can be restored; the Sign of Peace can be restored.  
 
CATHOLIC HERALD There are two copies (free – normal price is now £5.00) 
for anyone who would like to take one at the back of Church.) 
 
MESSAGE FROM ST JOSEPH’S PRAYER CENTRE  Following the lifting 
of Covid-19 restrictions, St. Joseph’s Prayer Centre, Freshfield, is again open for 
visitors. We offer a warm welcome for people to enjoy a place of peace, harmony, 
and hospitality. We provide accommodation for residential retreats (for weekends 
or longer), meeting rooms for day groups, and we also welcome individuals seeking 
a quiet space for prayer and reflection. The Prayer Centre is located within the 
beautiful National Trust Nature Reserve at Freshfield, Merseyside. Further 
information is available on our website: www.stjosephsprayercentre.com 

 
SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION  Any young person in year 8, or above,  
is welcome to register to receive the Sacrament of Confirmation, by visiting 
liverpoolcalled.co.uk and click ‘Register for Confirmation’ at the top right-hand side 
of the page. Registration will close on Monday 21st March.  
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SIXTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR 

                                     13th February 2022 
 

                                       Celebration of Holy Mass 
   

 13th  Sunday        SUNDAY VI OF THE YEAR         10:30am John Finch 
 14th   Monday      SS CYRIL AND METHODIUS           7:00pm David Batty  
 15th   Tuesday      Feria                           7:00pm John Batty 
 16th  Wednesday Feria                                                       7:00pm Eric Tilley 
 17th  Thursday    Seven Founders of  the Servite Order 11:30am Jessie Killoran   
 18th    Friday   Feria                                                      9:30am Intentions Stephen Batty (sick) 
 20th    Sunday   SUNDAY VII OF THE YEAR        10:30am Ann Williamson         
                                                                                                                                                                                     
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION Confessions are held from 6.30pm before Mass on 
Mondays and Tuesdays. 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR  Kathryn Taylor, Clare Crossan, Sheila Jennings, Fr Cassian, Michael 
Smith; all those affected by the Corona virus pandemic, and all in our parish who don’t yet feel 
able to come to Mass. 
 

LATELY DEAD  Please pray for Jessie Killoran who died last week. Her funeral will be held at 
12 noon, Tuesday 22nd February at Our Lady and All Saints. 
 

ANNIVERSARIES  Patricia Reece, Mary Eden, Peter Madden, Beryl Quirke 
  
OFFERTORY COLLECTION  Loose £102.69, Envelopes £204.00, SOs £435.00. Thanks. 
 

200 CLUB WINNER  Congratulations to Jimmy Kelly, winner of £50 in the February Draw. 
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